UNCHARTED SHORES ACADEMY
MOVIE PERMISSION

Since PG movies mean “Parental Guidance,” we would like you to be aware that we are
showing the following PG rated movie in class, and would like you to guide your child in
the decision as to whether or not to see the movie. An alternate activity will be provided
for those who opt out of the movie. If you are not opposed to your child’s viewing of
this movie, please return this permission slip indicating that your child may view the
movie. If we do not get this permission slip returned, we will exclude your child from
the movie.

MOVIE:

DATE THIS MOVIE WILL BE SHOWN:

CLASS/TEACHER:

WHY MOVIE IS BEING SHOWN:

BRIEF DESCRIPTION:

REASON FOR PG RATING:

____Please allow my child to view this movie.
Please excuse my child from the movie

Name of Child:

Parent Signature: Date:




